
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 2/21/2012 10:36:36 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: PG&E Corporation News Release - PG&E 

CORPORATION ELECTS VETERAN GAS EXECUTIVE FRED J. FOWLER TO 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

I will be in San Diego on February 21st and returning to the office on the afternoon of the 22nd. 

If you need immediate assistance, please call 415-703-1407 and my staff will assist you. Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0212256 


